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TOWN OF PROVINCETOWN - BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
 

SPECIAL MEETING – SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 20, 2010   3 PM 
 

TOWN HALL AUDITORIUM  
 
Chairman Michele Couture convened the meeting at 3 PM noting the following Board of Selectmen 
attending: Michele Couture, David Bedard, Austin Knight, Elaine Anderson and John Santos 
 

 
Recorder: Vernon G. Porter      
 
The following are meeting minutes, in brief:  
 
 

1. OPEN HOUSE – NEWLY RENOVATED TOWN HALL 
 

Chairman Couture and the Town Manager Sharon Lynn welcomed an overflow crowd of both 
residents and visitors during their opening remarks and gave special thanks to all involved in 
the restoration project of our newly restored historic town hall. 
 
Ceremonies commenced at 3 PM and ended at approximately at 4:45 PM with a ceremonial 
ribbon cutting.  

   

 Minutes transcribed by:  Vernon G. Porter, Secretary to Board of Selectmen  
                                          November 22, 2010 


